
What’s Happening Here?

Improve Access to  
Neighborhood Destinations Maintain Traffic Flow

Organize and Calm Traffic Expand Bicycle Network

NYC DOT will  implement safety improvements on Murray St., Park Pl., 
and Barclay St. from West St. to Broadway: 

•	 Install east-west standard bike lanes on Murray St., Park Pl., and  
Barclay St. from West St. to Broadway

•	 Install travel, bike, and parking lane markings

   Implementation will begin in Spring 2021 

 Existing  Proposed 

For additional information about this project, contact the NYC DOT Manhattan Borough  
Commissioner’s Office at 212.839.6210 or visit our website: nyc.gov/dot  
To sign up for NYC DOT updates, visit: nyc.gov/dotnews
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